
 

Currently, we are using ChartMaxx version 6.3 and 

we will soon be upgrading to Quanum version 8.0. 

This new and exciting change will go into effect on 

the evening of November 2nd. 

Simply put, the new Quanum 8.0 software is an 

updated version of ChartMaxx. 

 

UPSTATE TEASER 

 

Stay tuned for System Bulletins and Tip Sheets 

describing all the details regarding the exciting 

changes happening with your favorite Data 

Repository. 


